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February 15 Jogathon Award 

  Ceremony/Chapel 

 

February 16 Hauula SDA Church 

  Education Sabbath 

  Program 

 

February 18 President’s Day 

  (NO SCHOOL) 

 

February 19 Spring Pictures 

 

March 15 School Spirit Day 

  Green Dress 

 

 

SPRING PICTURES 

 

Spring pictures is scheduled for Tues-

day, February 19th.  All students will be 

photographed.  Please notify your 

child’s teacher if you do not want an 

individual portrait taken of your child.  

No money is needed for spring pictures 

on the day of picture taking.  You will 

be able to view the pictures before opt-

ing to buy.  An informational sheet is 

attached with this weeks newsletter.   

 

We will also have “Buddy” pictures 

available for students/families to pur-

chase on the day of.  See Auntie Maile 

for a price sheet.  Buddy packages 

must include payment on pic-

ture day.   

 

Should you have any questions, please 

see Aunty Maile.  Students will be al-

lowed to wear regular clothing to take 

their spring portraits, but will need to 

change back into their school uniform 

 

 

UNIFORMS 

Parents please make sure that your 

child is wearing only the approved 

school uniforms.  Students are NOT 

permitted to  wear jewelry and/or 

nail polish while on school campus or 

during any school functions. 

ILLNESS 

 

If your child is not feeling well, please 

keep them home.  Students that are sick 

are highly contagious for the first 24 

hours after medication has been given 

to your child.  They are also more likely 

to spread their illness to others that are 

healthy. 

 

 

EDUCATION SABBATH 

 

Our next Education Sabbath program is 

scheduled for Saturday, February 16th 

at Hauula Seventh-day Adventist 

Church.  Students will need to arrive at 

Hauula Church no later than 10:30 AM. 

 

Students will need to wear their black 

and white attire for this event.  The girls 

will be required to wear a white blouse 

with a black skirt or a black or white 

dress with dress shoes or sandals.  The 

boys will be required to wear a white 

collared dress shirt with black slacks and 

dress shoes. 

 

Students should not wear spa-

ghetti strap or tank top style 

dresses or blouses, t-shirts, 

short mini skirts, shorts or 

slippers. 

 

If you plan on staying for potluck, 

please bring a vegetarian dish to share.  

Limited parking is available at the 

church. 

 

Directions on how to get to Hauula 

SDA Church will be distributed next 

week.  If you have any questions, 

please see Auntie Maile or your child’s 

teacher. 

JOGATHON 

 

Although the deadline to qualify for a 

prize has passed, we encourage our stu-

dents to continue to collect the remainder 

of their Jogathon monies. 

 

The Jogathon Awards Ceremony is sched-

uled for Friday, February 15th.  We will 

be distributing the trophies and prizes on 

that day. 

 

 

KIPONA PROGRAM 

 

The 2013-2014 school year application 

period is now open.  Families that are of 

Hawaiian ancestry can apply for the Ki-

pona Scholarship (formerly known as the 

Pauahi Keiki Scholars Kindergarten Pro-

gram) to help pay for private school tui-

tion.  Students only entering in Kindergar-

ten for the 2013-2014 school year or are 

currently receiving awards can apply.  

Visit www.ksbe.edu/finaid for more in-

formation and application requirements.  

Kamehameha Schools’ code #2930 must 

be included in your application to ensure 

KS receives your application and all sup-

porting documents. 

 

The deadline to apply for the Ki-

pona Scholarship is February 28, 

2013.  

 

KIPONA AWARDEES 

 

Just a reminder that all Kipona awardees 

must report and complete their Ho’oulu 

Kaiaulu hours by June 30th.  Otherwise 

you will lose your scholarship award for 

the 2013-2014 school year. 

 

The form is available online at 

www.ksbe.edu/finaid and must be sub-

mitted to KS Applicant Services Center.  If 

you have any questions, please call KS 

Applicant Services Center at (808)534-

8080. 
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